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January 15, 2023

On Jan. 8, St. Charles Council 2084 sponsored the annual Knights of Columbus Free Throw Competition. 
Congratulations to the six champions we crowned at the local level! Our local winners now move on to the District
competition. Our council will host that event Sunday, Jan. 29, at 1 p.m. in the St. Charles gym. All are welcome to
attend and cheer on the competitors.

The free throw event is just one of the community events our council puts on throughout the year. We also host
events focusing on faith, family and life. This four-pronged focus — faith, family, community and life — helps
organize our efforts to best serve the people of God here in our towns and parishes.

Consider becoming a Knight today. Go online to our website, st.charleskofc.org, or go to kofc.org/joinus and sign up
to become a Knight immediately. You will find yourself becoming a better person, a better member of society and a
better disciple of Christ.  If you have any questions, contact Grand Knight Mike Karpus at 616-225-9419 or email
gk2084@mikofc.org.
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